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Sub:Special drive for cancellation of Bond/Bank Guarantee on account of

submission of EODC/ Redemption Letters issued by the DGFT Authorities

Dear Member,

Mumbai Customs has conducted a special drive from 4th March, 2024 to 18th

March, 2024 for cancellation of all the pending Bond/Bank Guarantee on account of

submission of Export Obligation Discharge Certi�cate (EODC)/ Redemption Letters

issued by the DGFT Authorities. In this regard, Public Notice No. 51/2024 dated

01.03.2024 has been issued by Mumbai Customs (enclosed).

Please note that –

-- This drive has been initiated to cancel all the pending Bonds/ Bank Guarantee

submitted by the EPCG/ DEEC Licence holders at the time of registration of the

Licence in this Zone.

-- During the drive, licences in respect of which EODCs having QR Codes will be closed

on the same day of submission of EODC after due veri�cation and an

acknowledgement will be given to the exporter.

-- The list of the pending licences as per available records, in respect of EPCG is

enclosed.

-- The list of the pending licences as per available records, in respect of DEEC

(Advance Authorisation) is enclosed.

-- The Licence holders/Customs Brokers may submit the relevant documents, viz.

EODC/Redemption Letters issued by the concerned DGFT in respect of the pending

licences to the o�cers (details annexed to the Public Notice 51/2024 dated

01.03.2024) nominated at CRU (Export) Section, Ground Floor, New Customs

House, Mumbai or forward the same on the following email ids of the concerned

Sections during 10.30 am to 6.00 pm:

(1) For EPCG: epcg.mcell-nch@gov.in

(2) For DEEC: deec.mcell-nch@gov.in
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Concerned members are requested to avail the opportunity provided by Mumbai

Customs through this special drive.

Regards,

Dr. Siddhartha Rajagopal

Executive Director

::TEXPROCIL::

TEXPROCIL respects your privacy. You are receiving this email because of your membership with TEXPROCIL. 

To ensure that you continue receiving our emails, please add us to your address book or safe list.

Subscribe us on WhatsApp +91-9152009163

© TEXPROCIL | 2024

Engineering Centre, 5th Floor 9 Mathew Road, Mumbai 400 004, INDIA

Unsubscribe

https://amritmahotsav.nic.in/
https://landing.mailerlite.com/webforms/landing/j7z9d6
https://www.facebook.com/TEXPROCILIndia
https://twitter.com/TexprocilIndia
https://texprocil.org/
http://localhost:3000/decode_hex/68747470733a2f2f707265766965772e6d61696c65726c6974652e636f6d2f6a326d356a3476397039

